
 22nd July 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  Treasure 

This week in Nursery  
 
We had an amazing year in Nursery. We made new friends and learnt many new skills. We are 
looking forward to the new academic year when we will be in Reception. Have a lovely holiday!  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


